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Dear parents 

 

Next week is Maths Week England. As a school, we will be celebrating this by looking at 

‘Everyday Maths’. Each year group has a different area of maths to investigate how it influences 

our everyday life. We will share some of this work with you through Twitter and the school 

website. 

  

As a school, we aim to ensure all children love maths and can see how it is used in everyday life. 

We would encourage you to share this with your children, showing them how you use maths on 

a daily basis.  

 

If you have time at home and would like to develop this further you could create a maths project 

with your children looking at how maths is used in the environment. This could be going on a 

number or shape hunt, measuring length and weight or even collecting data. Any work that you 

do complete please send into school, as we would like to display this. 

  

If you are interested in looking further into this, please feel free to visit Maths Week England’s 

website (https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Maisey  

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  

https://mathsweekengland.co.uk/

